OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

March 15, 1971

Professor H. Bruce Franklin 1060 Ringwood Avenue Menlo Park, California

Dear Professor Franklin:

I have discussed with President Dyman your letter to him of March 12, 1971. He agrees to your coming on campus to gather evidence relevant to the charges to be filed against you at the Advisory Board on any days which you propose between the hours of 1:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m. Please furnish a list of the dates on which you propose to come on campus for this purpose. Of course, the term "gathering evidence" includes consultation with your attorney and consultation with others with respect to facts relevant to the case. If this arrangement substantially interferes with the preparation of your case please so inform the President and, if he agrees, alternative arrangements may be made.

Pursuant to your request, formal charges will be submitted to the Chairman of the Advisory Board upon President Lyman's return.

Sincerely,

William F. Miller Acting President.

(disclosed publicly by Professor Franklin March 16)